
‭Dear Senior Parents and/or Guardians,‬

‭The class of 2025’s Senior All Night Safe & Sober Grad Night Party will be here before we know it!‬
‭An important and memorable part of Grad Night is the “Memory Wall”, which is a collection of‬
‭individual photo collages displaying a photo history of the graduating seniors.‬

‭To make this possible, we ask each Senior’s family to create a collage.‬‭Here’s how:‬

‭●‬ ‭Collect either  physical or digital photos of your Senior ~ these can be from birth to present,‬
‭or just high school years.  Include pictures from birthdays, vacations, sports, clubs, family events,‬
‭and friendships. We want the seniors to be proud. Please‬‭DO NOT‬‭include photos that would‬
‭embarrass your senior.‬

‭●‬ ‭Arrange the photos horizontally or vertically.  Common sizes are 11” x 14” and 12” x 18”.‬
‭PLEASE DO NOT MAKE YOUR POSTER BIGGER THAN 12” x 18”‬‭.‬

‭●‬ ‭If you use printed photos to make the collage, make a color copy of your photo collage at a copy‬
‭center of your choice.‬

‭●‬ ‭If you create your collage online, you do not need a copy but will still need to get it printed.‬
‭●‬ ‭Put your Senior’s name on the front of the collage.‬
‭●‬ ‭Laminate the color copy.‬
‭●‬ ‭Turn in the laminated copy to the Granada office by Friday May 9, 2025‬‭.‬

‭The office is open  Mon-Fri 8:30-4:00.‬
‭●‬ ‭Keep your original photos. Seniors will not bring the collage home. Collages are saved at the‬

‭school to display at future reunions.‬

‭Online companies offering a “photo collage poster” template: CVS Photo, Walgreens, Shutterfly,‬
‭Walmart, Ritzpix.com.  You may also use one you find.‬

‭We ask that you make 2 copies of your Senior’s collage ~ one for the school and one for you to keep.‬
‭The Seniors tend to want to take them home at the end of the night to keep or give to their parent(s).‬
‭By making 2 copies, our hope is they won’t be tempted to take them home. It is a tradition to use them‬
‭at future class reunions. We hope you take the time to complete this project and share special‬
‭memories of your Senior with their classmates.‬

‭Please turn in your collage on or before:‬‭Friday, May 9, 2025‬

‭Thank You!!‬
‭For questions, please contact‬‭Deanne Clarin‬‭at‬‭dkclarin@gmail.com.‬


